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Feb. 1  

Feb. 2 No School 

Feb. 9 Reports are coming 

home! 

 

Early Release at 

2:15 

 

Talent Show audi-

tions; 2:30-6:15 

p.m.; music room 

Feb. 

16-20 

No School: Mid-

Winter Break 

Feb. 22 Talent Show Dress 

Rehearsal; 3:45-

5:45; gym 

Feb. 23 Talent Show  

Assembly;  

1:15-3:35 and 6:30 

p.m.; gym-families 

welcome! 

 

Full Day of School 

Feb. 

26& 27 

Science Van 

 

Mar. 1 Family Reading 

Night! 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

  

Cherry Valley Website 
http://www.cv.riverview.wednet.edu/ 
Cherry Valley  PTA Website: 
http://www.cherryvalleypta.blogspot.com/ 

Cherry Valley Vision Statement 

"Students at Cherry Valley Elementary will learn and grow to their highest potential in a 

safe, cooperative and productive learning environment". 

 

Dear Cherry Valley Families, 

Can you believe that it is already February?  We have so many exciting 

learning opportunities going on to keep us busy this month! 

Mrs. Kerstin Harding (2nd Grade) will be returning from maternity leave on 

February 5th.  Thank you to Mrs. Amy Beal for teaching our 2nd grade Chee-

tahs for the first half of the year.  Also, Ms. Sandy Kilpatrick who has been 

working in our kitchen and at Cheetah Club will be retiring this month.  

Please be sure to stop by and thank Ms. Kilpatrick for her time and dedica-

tion to our Cheetahs! 

I would also like to take a moment to thank our PTA for their continued part-

nership in providing a variety of amazing enrichment opportunities, such as 

the Science Van! 

Thanks for all you do each day to support your child at school. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Roxanne Luchini 

Principal,   

Cherry Valley Elementary School 

 

No School: February 2nd, 16th, 19th, and 20th  

 

EARLY RELEASE (90 minutes early – at 2:15 pm)  

February 9th   

 

 

 

 

 

  

         

 

February   

Virtue: Kindness  

http://www.cv.riverview.wednet.edu/about/contact_us/default.aspx
http://www.cv.riverview.wednet.edu/about/contact_us/default.aspx
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Reading Olympic 

Ceremony 

March 2, 2018: Gym 

 

K - 2: 9:45-10:15 

 

3 - 5: 10:25-10:55 

Families are welcome to  

attend the Reading Olympic 

Ceremony. 

 

 

 

 

 

Report cards will go out one 

week following the end of each 

semester or quarter as follows: 

Semester Ends Thu, Feb. 2 

Report Cards go Fri, Feb. 9

(home with students) 

Third Qtr Ends Weds, Apr 18 

Report Cards go home Fri, Apr. 

27 

Last Day  Wed, June 20 

Report Cards sent out on Mon-

day, June 25 (via mail)  

 

 

 

 

 

ELPA Testing 

 

Annual English Language Pro-

ficiency Assessment (ELPA21) 

testing begins for English 

Learners.  – Administered by 

EL Program Staff Ben Hamble-

ton (HambletonB@rsd407.org 

and Denise Beck   (425) 844-

4562 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar’s! 

 

What: An Epic Night of Reading Family Event 

 

Where: Cherry Valley Elementary 

 

When: March 1st, 5:30-7:00 pm 

 

Who: All Cherry Valley Cheetah’s and their 

families 

 

More information to coming soon! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Information Night 

Do you have a child that will be  a Cherry 

Valley Cheetah Kindergartner next year?   

 

The 2018-2019 Kindergarten Information Night 

will be held on Wednesday, March 14 from 

6:00-7:00 p.m. in the Cherry Valley cafeteria  

You will learn all about Kindergarten Curricu-

lum, meet the teachers, learn about trans-

portation and before/after school care.  

Translation will be provided. 
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Clothing Needed! 

Our health room is in need of clothing for Kin-

dergarten– 3rd grade sizes.  Adjustable pants 

for boys and girls, leggings, shirts, and long 

sleeve shirts are needed as soon as possible. 

Every day our health room helps to clothe 

students who have had accidents, slipped in 

the mud at recess, or need to change for a 

variety of other reasons.   If you are looking to 

donate a few pieces of clothing, please con-

sider sending it to our health room.   

 

If your child has borrowed clothes from our 

health room, please be sure to wash the 

clothes and send back to school right away.   

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

The talent show is quickly approaching.  All 

students are welcome to be part of the 

show.  Please see below for important dates 

and times. 

 

Feb. 2: Sign Up Forms Due (Forms went home 

Jan. 23) 

Feb. 9: Audition in the Music Room 2:15-6:00 

p.m. 

Feb. 22: Dress Rehearsal 3:45-5:45 p.m. 

Feb. 23: Talent Show Assemblies 1:15-3:35 

Feb. 23: Evening Performance 6:30-8:30 

 
 

Cedarcrest Event! 

Celebrate these dark nights at Cedarcrest High School’s 2nd Annual Festival of Lights! 

 

Glow-in-the-dark games GALORE! 

 

February 22nd at 6:00-8:00 PM 

 

FREE! 


